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Dear ALRC (copy Alder Evers, D13)-

With regards to the ALRC Agenda item #54, Legistar # 88061, for the expanded liquor license
for Stadium Take Out, 1517 Monroe Street, the Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA)
provides the following comments and supports the proposed license:

- The owner held an open house on May 6 with three VNA residents attending and asking
questions about service offerings, locations, hours of operation, and other aspects.. All were
supportive of the expanded license. It was noted that since acquiring its license to sell beer &
wine, there have been no problems with this establishment related to alcohol or any other
aspects of the business.

- I received three emails from VNA residents in support of the license and this establishment.

- I received one email that was opposed to any additional alcohol licenses in this area due to
the current density of existing licenses.

Based on this input along with feedback from the VNA Council, the VNA supports the ALRC
granting the license as proposed.

Regards,
-Doug Carlson, VNA President
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